
 

We held our 50th Annual Meeting and 

celebrated 50 years of service to our 

members on the BB Riverboats on Saturday, 

June 3rd.  Everyone enjoyed a hot buffet 

lunch, delicious cupcakes from Abby Girl 

Sweets, music from a steal drum duet, and a 

2-hour riverboat ride down the Ohio River. 

We were also able to celebrate several 

employee milestones at the meeting.  We 

wished Mark a happy retirement after 16 

years of keeping our buildings nice and 

clean.  He will be missed!  We also 

celebrated Samantha’s 5-year anniversary 

and Michelle’s 30-year anniversary!  We are 

so lucky to have such an exemplary staff at 

our credit union. 

We would not be here without you, our loyal 

members.  We thank you for choosing us to 

be your financial institution.  We hope we 

continue to provide you with wonderful 

service and financial products for next 50 

years and beyond. 

Thank you. 


